

# Newsletter - Friday 5th September 2025

## Mr Brooks' Top Three Proud Moments:

- 1: It has been fantastic to welcome the children and staff back into school this week. Everyone has settled quickly into their new classes and all of the teachers are delighted with the quality of work being produced.
- 2: It has been lovely to welcome 31 new reception children and their families to our St Anthony of Padua family. The children have enjoyed getting to know their friends and have already been using our new outdoor equipment.
- 3. I would like to welcome Miss Duffy, Mrs Jones and Mr Fitzgerald to the St Anthony of Padua Family. They have settled in well and it feels like they

#### **Golden Tie Winners**



I am proud to share with you this week's Golden Tie Winners. These are the children who have been chosen for a 'Teacher Award' for impressing their class

Class	Child
Reception	
Year 1	Alannah
Year 2	Joseph
Year 3	Sunny
Year 4	Lola
Year 5	Annabelle
Year 6	Jaxon

teacher and inspiring their friends. Well done children we are all extremely proud of you.

#### **Key Dates for the Autumn Term:**

**9th September**—Year 1 Meet the Teacher 4.30pm

Year 2 Meet the Teacher 5pm

**10th September**—Year 3 Meet the Teacher 4.30pm

Year 4 Meet the Teacher 5pm

**11th September**—Year 5 Meet the Teacher 4.30pm

Year 6 Mee the Teacher 5pm

**16th September**—Welcome Mass—9.15am St Anthony of Padua Church parents welcome

19th Sep-

Reception ing Pic-

parents come to



tember-

PTA Readnic— 2.30pm—

are wel-

attend.

## **Attendance and Punctuality**

Our whole school attendance target is 97% each week. We will be monitoring the attendance of each class and the winning class each week will receive an additional 10 minutes breaktime on

Class	Attendance	Number of
	Percentage	Lates
Reception	98%	0
Year 1	99%	2
Year 2	99%	0
Year 3	99%	1
Year 4	99%	0
Year 5	100%	0
Year 6	100%	0
Whole School	98.%	3

Monday afternoon.

Congratulations to Year 5 and 6 who are this week's attendance champions with



## **Nut Free School**

On Wednesday, the support staff and teachers received refresher training based upon First Aid and allergies. I would also like to remind all parents that we are a nut free school, children should not bring items containing nuts to



## **Presentation Pencil Awards**

Each week we celebrate the child in each class who has made a huge effort or improvement with their presentation. Below are the children who have impressed their teacher

Class	Presentation Winner
Reception	
Year 1	Aimee
Year 2	Claudia
Year 3	Samuel
Year 4	Nam
Year 5	Esme
Year 6	Sophia

Have a lovely weekend I look forward to seeing you all bright and early on Monday morning.

Mr M A Brooks—Headteacher